
Housekeeping Committee 

May 8, 2024 

 

Attendance: Liz Melnick, Nanette Vuolo, Susan Howard, Letha Jones 

Management Attendance: Emmy Puga 

Letha called the meeting to order at 10:05. 

Due to the small number in attendance a general discussion was held.  GVT 
still has problems with leaves in the entrances and building 9 has ongoing 
problems with spiders in the hallways. The damage from the water leaks is 
still being experienced on all floors. 

It was stated that the persons doing yearly cleaning are doing a very good 
job. 

Emmy stated that window cleaning in the main building will probably begin 
in June. 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:20  


